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CONNIE JO AUSTIN
BOWMAN OIL COMPANY
805 CODELL ROAD
CODELL KS 67663

RE: LEASE: LUNNEY/SCHUCK SE 1
LEGAL: 400'FSL-1925'FEL 31-06S-20W
COUNTY: ROOKS
APINO: 15163237090000

Dear Ms. Austin:

This letter is to inform you that you have been granted an extension of time in which to close the
drilling pits associated with the drilling of the Lunney/Schuck SE 1 well.

The original 365 days for closure expired April 21, 2009. This extension will expire March 23,
2010. We urge you to make every effort to close these pits within this time frame. In the event
there is water standing in these pits, please dewater and dispose of fluids in an authorized
disposal facility to expedite closure. Extension of this time frame automatically extends the time
period for filing the Closure of Surface Pit form.

Failure to close the pit or request an additional extension prior to the expiration date may result
in a fine in accordance with K.A.R. 82-3-602(a). An additional extension will only be granted for
good cause and after K.C.C. field staff has made an inspection of the site. Should field staff
discover that said pit has been closed before the date of extension request, an administrative
penalty may be assessed to you through K.C.C. invoice.

If you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact Jonelle Rains at (316)
337-6226.

Very sincerely yours,

gp ?4«5
Doug Loug
Director

cc. Jonelle Rains
District #4

CONSERVATION DIVISION
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Message Page 1 of 1
Sammy Flaharty
From: Case Morris
Sent:  Wednesday, September 23, 2009 1:38 PM
To: Sammy Flaharty
Subject: RE: pit ext
6 months

From: Sammy Flaharty

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2009 1:37 PM
To: Case Morris

Subject: RE: pit ext

How long of an extension should be given?

9/23/2009

From: Case Morris

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2009 1:27 PM
To: Sammy Flaharty

Subject: pit ext

Hi Sammy,

Go ahead and give an extension on this pit:
Bowman Qil Co.

Lunney/Schuck SE 1

31-6-20, Rooks
15163237090000

Thanks. Case.



Bowman Oil Company
805 Codell Road
Codell, Kansas 67663

785-434-2286
September 11, 2009
Kansas Corporation Commission QE@H VED
Conservation Division SEp
130 S. Market, Room 2078 4 2@@@

Wichita, Kansas 67202-3802 KCe WicHT, 4
Attention: Jonelle Rains

RE: Lunney/Schuck SE #1 - 400° FSL-1925’ FEL - SE SW SE - of
S31-T6S-R20W, of Rooks County, Kansas API #15-163-23709-0000
Pit Closure Extension

Dear Jonelle,

[ am writing to request another Pit Closure Extension on the above referenced well.
The pit was supposed to be filled in by April 21, 2009, one year from spud date. Then

I requested a pit closure extension, which was gratefully granted until August 24, 2009.
Due to the fact we have received more rain than normal this summer, the pit is still too
wet to close. We have emptied the pit several times of rain water, hoping we could go
back in a few days and fill it in, but Mother Nature keeps giving us more moisture,

that I won’t complain about.

Therefore, I am again requesting for another Pit Closure Extension. We are trying to
stay on top of this and would like to get it closed as soon as possible.

Thank you for time on this matter. If you have any questions, please call at
785-434-2286 Monday thru Friday.

Thank you and have a nice day.
Sincerely,

Connie Jo Austin :

Agent for Bowman Oil Company



